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Bedford NH.  Sullivan Construction, Inc. is pleased to be awarded the contract for a 
complete renovation of the Holiday Inn in Woburn to the new Crowne Plaza 
Boston-Woburn.  The hotel will remain open and fully functioning during the 
renovation providing the excellent customer service it is known for to its overnight 
clients. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


